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30 March 2021 
 
 
RE:  POSTPONEMENT OF CUT ALUMNI ASSOCIATION ELECTIONS 
 
Dear CUT Alumni, 
 
 
Please take note that the Alumni Association e-nominations and e-elections which were scheduled for 31 
March 2021 and 07-08 April 2021, respectively, have been postponed until further notice. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
DR PINKY MRWETYANA 
REGISTRAR AND SECRETARY TO ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
 
 

REGISTRAR 
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